
 
 
 
Subject: Request for School Donation 
 
Reference: Simon Butler Elementary PTO Spring Fair Fundraiser – Saturday April 29th 2023             
 
Dear Sir/Madam,   
 
I am writing on behalf of the Simon Butler Elementary School PTO to request your support for our Annual Spring 
Fair.  The PTO helps to fund many needed school supplies and programs. Through past community generosity, we 
have been able to raise money for additional academic assemblies, technology upgrades and equipment, 
community/family events including Bingo and Movie Nights, Butler Bash, Lip Sync Competition, Holiday Shop, Butler 
Bear Clubs (winter after school clubs), as well as playground equipment and library books. With funding being cut it 
is events like this that help fund the much-needed equipment and resources for our students.  
 
We have different ways your organization can help: 

• Donate merchandise/tickets/gift baskets/products/services for our Silent Auction; and/or 
• Donate gift cards/certificates for our Silent Auction; and/or 
• Donate funds (check payable to Butler PTO) as a sponsor of the event 

 
If you have advertising material available in an 8-1/2” x 11” format that describes your company 
item/service/product to use as promotion for your item please include with your donation. We will use this as part 
of the auction and will help people understand what they are bidding on. It is also a great way to advertise your 
business both that day and through a great brochure that will include your donation as long as we know your intent 
by April 8, 2023.  
 
Each year, the Spring Fair draws nearly 2,000 children and their families to our school in Chalfont for good food, 
lots of fun and a deep sense of community and school pride. We sincerely hope your organization will continue to 
support our efforts to make Butler Elementary a great school for our 800+ students. Contributing businesses 
receive full recognition in all of our Spring Fair advertising and literature. Our organization is a non-profit entity 
under the 501(c)3 tax code, so all contributions are tax deductible (Tax ID 23-2776295).   
 
We ask that your donation be sent to the school by April 14, 2023 in order to give the committee enough time to 
create your individualized bidding sheet.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or need any additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shirley Schombs 240-210-4795 
Spring Fair Silent Auction Committee 
200 Brittany Drive                                                         
Chalfont, PA  18914  
 
 
 

Simon Butler Elementary School  
Parent Teacher Organization 
 
 
 

200 Brittany Drive, Chalfont, PA 18914 or http://cbsd.org/domain/463 
 
 
 
 





 


